
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M980729A

August 12, 1998

MEMORANDUM TO: L. Joseph Callan
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON OPERATING REACTORS AND FUEL FACILITIES, 2:00
P.M., WEDNESDAY, JULY 29, 1998, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the results of the recent Senior Management meeting.

Relative to the discussion about Quad Cities, the Commission requested additional information (subsequently provided) on the schedule for permanent

resolution of the fire protection issues. The staff should recommend to the Commission the scope -- including consideration of generic safety issues --

and timing for a Commission meeting with the licensee for D.C. Cook.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense:9/25/98)

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
OGC
CFO
CIO
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-17


